
LETTER OF INVITATION

 IV International scientific conference
“Education for everyone”

Banja Luka, 13 November 2025

Dear all,

 We hereby inform you that the Center for Support to Students with Disabilities of the University 
of Banja Luka, along with centers/offices for supporting students with disabilities of the University of 
Istočno Sarajevo, University of Mostar, University ost Sarajevo, University of Belgrade, University of 
Novi Sad and Ombudsman for disabled in higher education in the Republic of Croatia, organizes an 
International scientific conference “Education for everyone” that will take place at the 
University of Banja Luka,  on Thursday, 13 November 2025.

 The goal of this conference is to improve the status of students with disabilities in higher 
education by encouraging dialogue, the exchange of experiences, and good practice among academic 
and administrative staff, employees in support centers/offices, decision-makers, and organizations 
of civil society. 

 We invite you to confirm your presence at this International scientific conference by filling out 
the attached form and sending it to czp@unibl.org, not later than 1 August 2025 by 14.00 hrs . 
The conference will be held in a hybrid format, at the University of Banja Luka and via Zoom 
application, and the program will be submitted subsequently.

 We are looking forward to your participation!
Respectfully,

ORGANIZATIONAL BOARD


